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The mission of the United Board is to promote education of 
the whole person -- intellectually, spiritually, and 

ethically.  We collaborate with over 80 colleges and universities in 14 countries and regions 
of Asia to help prepare individuals for lives of professional and personal fulfillment and 
meaningful service in community with others.  Our programs and grants support 
institutions to improve the quality of education and foster linkages and networks among 
Asian institutions of higher education.  The United Board was founded in 1922 and is a 
private, nonprofit organization. 
  
The United Board invites proposals from colleges and universities in its network in 
Asia for projects that advance whole person education, which 
the United Board defines as educating the person intellectually, spiritually, and 
ethically.  Projects can focus on strengthening and enriching a single institution or 
collaboration between institutions, including projects in which stronger or more 
experienced institutions reach out to smaller or younger ones. 
  
With a broad aim to promote whole person education, projects should focus on the 
areas of leadership development, faculty enrichment, curriculum improvement, 
and/or teaching and learning enhancement, and can be developed under any of the 
following four program areas of the United Board:  
(1) Leadership Development for Higher Education;  
(2) Faculty Development for Enhanced Teaching, Learning, and Research;  
(3) Culture and Religion in Asia;  
(4) Campus-Community Partnerships.  
  
Leadership Development proposals include those that seek to equip new or 
emerging administrators for their roles ininstitutional governance, academic 
advancement, strategic planning, and resource development towards whole person 
education. 
  
 Faculty Development projects include those that seek to prepare faculty members 
with new skills and tools, and new approaches and methodology in teaching and 
learning that promote whole person education, including competencies in critical 
thinking, communication, and creativity.  
  

About the United Board: 
 



mailto:cyuen@unitedboard.org
mailto:hantone@unitedboard.org


  
South Asia                Dr. Maher Spurgeon         
mspurgeon@unitedboard.org 

 
========================================= 

The deadline for proposal submission is  
October 31, 2016 

Please submit to  
grants@unitedboard.org.  

Earlier expressions of interest are strongly encouraged. 
========================================== 
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